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away              awe               ewe               eye                
hay               hey               hoe               how                
owe               way               who               why                
wow               yeah              you                
abbey             ape               bayou             bay                
beau              bee               boa               bow                
boy               buoy              buy               bye                
eve               fee               few               foe                
happy             have              heave             heavy              
heap              hippie            hive              hip                
hobby             hobo              hope              hop                
huffy             hub               ivy               obey               
off               payee             pay               pew                
pie               view              via               vow                
waive             wave              weave             weep               
web               whiff             whip              wife               
wipe               
ache              ace               age               ago                
ash               ass               awake             axe                
chew              cow               cue               each               
ease              easy              echo              egg                
ego               essay             eyes              gay                
guy               hawk              haze              hazy               
has               hex               highway           high               
hike              hiss              his               hoax               
hookey            hook              hose              house              
hog               huge              hug               ice                
icy               issue             jaw               joy                
key               oak               okay              ooze               
owes              saw               say               sea                
see               sew               shoe              show               
she               shy               sow               sue                
sway              use               wage              wake               
wash              ways              wag               was                
wax               weak              week              weigh              
wheeze            wheezy            which             whiz               
whose             wise              wish              wig                
woke              wok               yes               yoke               
zoo                
add               ahead             aide              aid                
ate               audio             auto              await              
awed              day               dew               die                
due               duo               dye               eat                
eyed              hate              had               hat                
headway           head              heat              heed               
hideaway          hide              hid               hit                
hood              hot               hut               idea               
oath              oat               odd               ode                
out               owed              tea               tee                
thaw              they              the               tie                
toe               too               tow               toy                
two               wade              wait              watt               
weed              wed               wet               what               
wheat             white             widow             wide               
witty             with              wit               wood               
yet               youth              




